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   30th November 2016/ 121                   

Dear Parent/ Carer
This week

Saturday 3rd December, SHINE begins at 11:30am. We will go to the Lyric Theatre in Hammersmith to watch the play Aladdin.  We will have an early lunch at school, and then we will leave at 12:45pm and travel to Hammersmith by tube.
The show starts at 2pm and lasts 2½ hours. We will arrive back at school for 5:30pm. Please be on time to collect your child. Please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately in warm, comfortable clothes, with trainers and a coat. Your child should bring a snack and a drink. No fizzy drinks or sweets are allowed. They should not bring mobile phones or valuables with them. 

Unfortunately if you have not returned the consent form by now we will be unable to take your child, due to the fact that risk assessments have already been carried out. 

Please advise staff if your child has any medical conditions that we need to be aware of. 

Newsletters by email

If you would like to receive your Newsletters by email from now on please give your email address to your school SHS practitioner. 

Next week

Saturday the 10th of December will be the last day of SHINE before the school holidays. In the morning lessons will be as usual, however in the afternoon we will have an end of term party. Could I please ask that you give your child some snacks or non-fizzy drinks to share at the party?
SHINE will start again on the 14th January 2017.
Reminders 

We thank you for your support in bringing your child to SHINE every week. Please arrive at school no earlier than 09:45 in the morning. If your child is unable to attend one week, please let us know why. On Saturdays, please call 0207 6072575 to inform us of any absence.

SHINE is a fantastic provision offered to your child, which I know you all appreciate very much. However, if your child has been absent for two sessions in a row without informing us of reasons for their absence, they will be taken off role and another student will be given their place, due to the high demand of students on the waiting list.

	


Kind regards

Eunice Burlingham (Project Manager) 
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